LibraryWise: News and Notes from the Greenwood Reading Center

     Happy February! Wow, it seems as if January only started a little while ago, and here we are into February already. The New Year’s decorations and resolutions have given way to groundhogs and Valentines. If you’re tired of salads and ready for sweets, we have books for that! 
     Our next regular Library Board meeting will be held on Monday, February 17th at 6:30pm here at the Greenwood Reading Center. All are welcome to attend. Meetings are generally short and genial in nature. There are openings if you are interested in joining! Meetings are held once per month. This is the time when board members offer advice to the Library Director and bounce ideas around for fun things to do, for the most part. 
     Don’t forget the Mystery Meal! Thursday, February 27 at noon in the Community of Christ church fellowship hall. It’s a dish-to-pass meal, so whatever you choose to bring is fine, maybe some soup, or bread and butter, or even just some cookies as a dessert. It’s the mystery of what people bring that is so much fun . . . well, that and the camaraderie, of course!
     Side note: audio books are a fun way to immerse yourself in a great book while still accomplishing whatever needs to be done around the home. They’re also super useful for long car trips.
     Do you need a way to occupy your time while you’re waiting for the snow to melt and the mud to dry up? We have a large selection of jigsaw puzzles to choose from! First come, first serve; if you fall in love with your puzzle, we won’t worry about due dates. Sometimes puzzles are too beautiful to destroy and end up behind glass, hanging on a wall; no regrets!
     FAQs: Our hours are Monday 2:00-7:00pm, Tuesday and Friday 9:00am to 2:00pm, Wednesday 11:00am to 4:00pm. Homework Helpdesk is on Mondays. We have free internet use, fax capabilities and can make copies for a small charge. Yes, you can find us on Facebook! Contact us at (607) 225-4553.
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